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IPA Ghana Presents Malaria Text
Message Reminders Case Study

On July 26th, Christine Papai, Deputy Country Director, shared a technical case study of the
<a href="/study/text-message-reminders-malaria-treatment">malaria text message
reminders</a> study at the USAID MEASURE / Ghana School of Public Health Impact
Evaluation Workshop. The audience included 22 individuals who work in or intend to do
impact evaluations. The group was rigorously selected from a pool of 150 and hailed from all
over Africa (including Kenya, Nigeria, and Ghana).
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